It is planned to continue the pump test of Cisco perforations 7560'
to 7852' in order to properly size the submersible pump and surface
facilities needed for production. Our estimate is that this pump test
will be completed by October 5, 1993, and we will then put the well

on permanent production after the installation of an ESP and surface
facilities.



